CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

Complete Application Notice

Date of Notice: November 02, 2017
Date Application Received: October 31, 2017

The Hall Institute, Inc.

ATTN: Jason Hall

7365 Kirkwood Court North, Suite #320
Maple Grove, MN 55369

Planning Case File: PL201700232

Application Description:  Minor Revision to Final Development Plans for a special event
temporary tower to be erected between November 15, 2017 and
February 10, 2018.

Site Location: 7900 24th Avenue South, Bloomington, MN 55425

In accordance with the City Code, the aforementioned application has been reviewed for

completeness. The application has been found to be complete.

The following staff member has been assigned the application review.

Nick Johnson, Planner

(952) 563-8925
nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov



